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His Royal Highness The Prince of Asturias, the Crown
Prince of Spain, will pay an official visit to Australia
from 5 to 10 July. He will visit Canberra, Sydney and
the Northern Territory.

Australians will recall the successful visit of his
parents King Juan Carlos and Queen Sofia during our
Bicentenary.


